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DATE:
March 20, 2020
TO:
Executive Board Members; 1000
FROM:
Steve Joy – Provincial President
RE:
COVID-19
The impact of the COVID-19 pandemic continues to evolve, with public health agencies providing updates, new guidelines and restrictions almost daily.  All regions are recommending social distancing measures, including restricting public gatherings.

These recommended measures will impact our activities, including postponing Unit meetings, Board meetings and our Annual General Membership meeting.

CUPE National has approved Locals to postpone meetings and associated time lines in the By-Laws for a period of one month.  This is subject to change and we will provide updates on time line as necessary.  

Please be patient as we move through these challenges together.  Another memo will be provided next week.
Thank you and stay safe.
NS Highway Workers Union  Local 1867

271 Brownlow Ave., Dartmouth, NS   B3B 1W6
Phone:  1-902-832-1867/1-800-962-1867

Fax:  1-902-453-2635

[image: image1.png]_1250395672.unknown

